
airberlin  continues  to
operate as part of oneworld
airberlin  continues  to  operate
as part of oneworld®, following
the German airline’s filing to
commence  insolvency  proceedings
under  self-administration,  to
enable it to continue with its
restructuring process.

Germany’s federal government is supporting airberlin with a
bridging loan to maintain flight operations for the long-term.

airberlin states that this means:

All  flights  operated  by  airberlin  and  its  affiliate
NIKI, which is also part of oneworld, will continue as
planned.
Their flight schedule remains valid.
Bookings remain valid.
All flights can still be booked.

As such, airberlin and NIKI remain as part of oneworld and
continue to offer the alliance’s usual services and benefits.

For airberlin’s statement, see airberlin.com
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